
6/25/2017 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily 

walk; and exalt the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, 

Praying, Singing, Encouragement and Admonition. 

General offering  
Announcements:            Robbie Royal                                               

Worship in song:         Jonathon Royal                                              

Worship in the word:    Ryan Eash 

Greeters: 

June 25: Menno Mullets, Andrew Royal 

July 2: Elmer Bylers, Wayne Yoders 

July 9: Samuel Chupps, Nolan Yoders 

Offering: General -$823, Cap Improvement -$703.32, VBS-$600, 

Pastoral $45,  

Attendence: Sunday School-83, worship – 109, 

Birthdays: June 25-Brandon Edmonds, June 26-Erma Stutzman, 

June 30-Mary Raber, June 30-Katie Shcmucker 

Wedding Anniversaries: June 28-Paul&Melinda Troyer,                

June 30-Joe&Marie Wickey, July 1-Sam&Rachel Chupp 

This evening: no services here 

Announcements: 

1. Please check out the clothes, books, dishes, and etc, that are right inside the 

south entrance doors. We plan to disperse the unclaimed goods to a local 

charity and we do not want to get rid of something that you would want.  

     

2. Remember to pray for the youth’s MDS trip, June 25,-July1. They are headed to Pine 

Ridge, SD, this is the poorest county in the USA with lots of spiritual darkness and 

alcohol abuse. Pray that we might shine the light of God to all we meet. 

 

3. The singing group “Graceful” is scheduled to be here for an evening program 

on July 9th, at 6:00pm. 

 

4. “Ladies’ Day Out” the outing is happening this week on June 27th 

 

5. The final offering going toward the “Gospel For Asia” - Jesus wells, was 

$5729.04, we were able to pay for 4 Jesus Wells and 4 BioSand Filters. 

One well cost $1400 and the BioSand Filters cost $30. Thank you so much to 

the children and everyone else who helped!!! 

 

6. Dean is still working on the “Articles of Incorporation” for Townline. We will 

try to keep you updated on that process. 

 

7. The elder team has not forgotten about revising the constitution. In the near 

future, we are hoping to present you with the statements that are no longer 

applicable, and to present some suggested changes in order for there to 

continuity between what the constitution says and what we do. 

 

 Let not steadfast love and faithfulness forsake you; bind them around your neck; write them on the 

tablet of your heart. So you will find favor and good success in the sight of God and man.              

(ESV, Prov 3:3-4). 

 

Dates to Remember 

“Anabaptist Evening” – July 23, 

Wednesday morning Bible study and prayer time 7:30 am  

Prayer Reminder 

Pray for those around you, they need God’s touch in their lives! 


